Town of Sebago

PLANNING BOARD OPENING

The Town of Sebago is seeking an individual
to fill an opening on the Planning Board beginning July 1, 2023. This is for a 3-year term.
Applications are available on the Town of Sebago’s website at www.townofsebago.org
Those interested may contact the
Town Manager at (207) 787-2457 for more information.
Applications and letters of interest may be emailed to:
Maureen F. Scanlon at townmanager@townofsebago.org
or mailed to:

Town of Sebago
406 Bridgton Rd
Sebago, ME 04029
Applications must be received no later than June 14, 2023 for consideration.



ToOwN OF Sebago

406 Bridgton Rd, Sebago, ME 04029
Office (207) 787-2457
townmanager@townofsebago.org

APPLICATION FOR APPOINTMENT FOR PLANNING BOARD

Name;

Street Address:

Mailing (if different):

Email Address:

Phone:

Length of time as a Sebago Resident:

What Committee are you interested in serving?

Education background:

Employment history:

Community Service/Groups:

Special interest or hobbies:

Please note any prior experience, knowledge or abilities that you have which would contribute to the
activities of the Board or Committee you wish to serve on:

Date:

Signature:

Thank you for your interest in serving the Town of Sebago.



